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We want to manifest our 
sincere condolences 
to all members of 

CODESRIA and also to all family 
members and friends of Professor 

Samir Amin. Professor Amin 
indeed left behind a great legacy 
and we all are thankful for his 
valuable contributions to Africa 
and World at large.

He left behind a Great Legacy 

Mohsin Sidat
Eduardo Mondlane University  

Mozambique


